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A resolution authorizing an increase to and extending the contract with
Fleet Safety Consultants, in the amount of $500,000, plus applicable taxes,
budgeted from various department funds, for citywide Commercial Driver’s
License training, for a projected contract total of $1,000,000, through
August 31, 2025 - Specification No. HR20-0101F.
[Jamie Olson, Human Resources Specialist; Laurie Hardie, Director,
Office of Health and Safety]
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